
I have been closely following Perpetua Resources' plans for several years. The Stibnite Gold Project 

presents an opportunity to restore an abandoned mine site and provide our nation with the critical 

minerals we need. I am grateful for the opportunity to comment on their SDEIS. 

I agree with regulators and feel strongly that the preferred alternative is the best option for the 

Stibnite Gold Project moving forward. This option utilizes Burntlog Road. According to the SDEIS, this 

route would avoid environmental and safety risks associated with the avalanche and landside prone 

Johnson Creek Road. We need the minerals from Stibnite and Burntlog will allow mining to move 

forward while minimizing the impacts of mining on the community. Burntlog will reduce mine traffic 

interactions with the public and decrease the potential for spills near fish-bearing streams. 

This project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. After 6 years of intense review, I encourage the U.S. 

Forest Service to permit the 2021 Modified Mine Plan so this brownfield site can finally be restored. 

Jennie Williams 


